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Buffalo Ranch  Potluck in the Park 

Saturday, September 28, 2024 from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.  

At Park 1 on Willowhill St. in Buffalo Ranch  

 

Come and enjoy music, food, and fun for all. We will have face 
painting and balloon artists for the kids!  

 

The association will provide some food and drinks and all 
plates and utensils. We would love residents to bring their   

favorite dish for the party!  

 

We Need Volunteers to assist with the Potluck party! If you 
are willing to volunteer, please contact Chelsea Gross at   

phone:702-353-3875 or email her at chelseaonestoprealty@gmail.com . 

 

We hope to see you all there!  


